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LETTER DATED 8 JULY 1991 FROM THE DEPUTY REPRESENTATIVE OF 
THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF 
THE CONFERENCE ON DISARMAMENT TRANSMITTING A STATEMENT 
DELIVERED ON 25 JUNE 1991, BY AMBASSADOR DAVID J. SMITH, 
CHIEF UNITED STATES NEGOTIATOR FOR THE DEFENSE AND SPACE 
TALKS, IN THE AD HOC COMMITTEE ON PREVENTION OF AN ARMS 
RACE IN OUTER SPACE OF THE CONFERENCE ON DISARMAMENT

I have the honour to forward to you the attached Statement to the Outer 
Space Committee of the Conference on Disarmament, delivered on 25 June 1991, 
by Ambassador David J. Smith, Chief United States Negotiator for the Defense 
and Space Talks.

I request that you take the appropriate steps to register this Statement 
as an official document of the Conference on Disarmament and to have it 
distributed to all member delegations and non-member States participating 
in the work of the Conference.

M. Lyall Breckon 
Deputy Representative of the 
United States of America to 
the Conference on Disarmament

(Signed)
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